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November 18, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd. (“CWH”) 
 2014 IRM4 Distribution Rate Application 
 CWH Response to Board Staff Submission 
 Board File No. EB-2013-0118 
 
In accordance to Procedural Order No. 1, Board staff written submission was due on December 
16, 2013 with CWH Reply Submission due on January 17, 2014. 
 
CWH received Board staff written submission on November 12, 2013 and has no concerns with 
the changes that were agreed to as presented by the Board Staff during the Interrogatory and 
written submission process.  The changes resulted in no adjustments to the customer bill 
impacts as presented in the October 11, 2013 2014 IRM rate application.   
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
Florence Thiessen, CGA 
Vice President / Treasurer 
Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd. 
Email: Thiessen@cwhydro.ca 
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